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PLANNING DEPARTMENT COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ

GOVERNMENTAL  CENTER 701 OCEAN STREET ROOM 400 SANTA CRUZ, CALIFORNIA 95060

(831) 454-2580  FAX (831) 454-2131 TDD (831) 454-2123

January 6, 1999
Agenda: January 26, 1999

Board of Supervisors

County of Santa Cruz

701 Ocean Street

Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: Schedule a public hearing for February 23, 1999 for the afternoon agenda
beginning at 1:30 p.m. to consider a proposal for a Road Abandonment of
the County®"s interest in Summit Road, Pine Avenue, Prospect Avenue,
Forest Road and a portion of Conference Drive in the Mount Hermon Park,
as recommended by the Planning Director.

Dear Members of the Board:

On August 20, 1996 the County received a Road Abandonment application from the
Mount Hermon Association requesting that the County relinquish its interest in
Summit Road, Pine Avenue, Prospect Avenue, Forest Road and a portion of Conference
Drive in the Mount Hermon Park. The application is now complete and the matter is
now forwarded to your Board for action on this application.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board set a Public Hearing to consider this
matter for February 23, 1999 for the afternoon calendar beginning at 1:30 p.m.

Sincerely,

ALVIN D.. S
Planning Director
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SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
County Admlnlstratlve Officer

Attachments:
1. Location Map
2. Mailing List

cc: Kent Washburn, 331 Soquel Ave., Suite 210, Santa Cruz CA 95062
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